COVID-19

Provincial Response Level: CAUTION

Community transmission of COVID-19 is occurring. However, case counts have
dropped and vaccination rates are increasing. The virus is being transmitted at
levels that public health and the health care system can manage. As of Saturday,
August 7, the Chief Provincial Public Health Officer has set the response level to
yellow.

Changes to existing Public Health Orders will take effect August 7, 2021 at
12:01 a.m. and will remain in effect until 12:01 a.m. on September 7, 2021

Pti vstupu do klubu a spolecenského salu, véetné pouZiti toalet, CCBA vyZaduje ockovaci
prikaz. Kdo nebyl ockovan musi mit masku pfi objednavani jidla a napoji. Neockovani
mohou bez masky sedét pri jidle a piti jen venku.

Mimo vysSe uvedeného, CCBA bude dodrzovat vSechna dalsi narizeni a doporuceni
Manitobské vlady.

CCBA si vyhrazuje pravo akce omezit ¢i zrusit na zakladé aktualni pandemické situace.

CCBA requires Manitoba covid 19 immunization card to enter club, social hall and toilets.
Non immunized guests must have a face mask when ordering meals and drinks. Non
immunized guests may be without face mask only outside.

Besides above specified, at the time of event, CCBA will adhere to all other Manitoba
government directives and recommendations.



